
Dear Valued Customer, 

 

 

Between recent tariffs on TCPP imported from China and the price increases of MDI, we are forced to 
make some adjustments to our polyurethane roofing adhesives. Effec�ve November 1st, 2024 on all new 
orders, these products will see a price increase of 5%. Your sales representa�ve will provide updated 
price sheets as soon as possible. 

 

We understand that this price increase may impact your business. To ensure fair prac�ces and prevent 
stockpiling, we have implemented a limit on pre-buying. Customers will not be able to purchase more 
than 10% above their average monthly purchases prior to the price increase. 

 

For more informa�on on the situa�on with the USITC and the An�dumping and Countervailing case 
against TCPP, please click here. This situa�on is ongoing and may bring forth further changes of which we 
will keep you informed. Should you require any addi�onal documenta�on, please reach out to your sales 
representa�ve. 

 

We appreciate your understanding as we navigate through this ever-changing environment. Thank you 
for being a loyal customer of ICP and for your ongoing support! 

 

 

 

Thank you, 

 

Monte Horst 

EVP Sales 

ICP Group 

https://www.federalregister.gov/documents/2024/10/04/2024-22940/certain-alkyl-phosphate-esters-from-the-peoples-republic-of-china-preliminary-affirmative

